

Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

October 12, 2001

Ms. Beverly J. Sazama 923 North 27th Street, Apt. #1 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53208

Dear Ms. Sazama:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 2, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Applicant's failure to appear at the Utilities and Licenses Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, October 12, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr

cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File



Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

October 12, 2001

Mr. Daniel R. Porte 634 Anderson Oconomowoc, Wisconsin 53066

Dear Mr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 2, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Police Department objection to application, as set forth in the police report provided to the applicant accompanying the notice of the hearing date for the Utilities and Licenses Committee meeting.

On Friday, October 12, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr

cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

October 12, 2001

Mr. Juan J. Sendejo, Sr. 503 E. Lincoln Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207

Dear Mr. Sendejo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 2, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Cabaret license for "Johnny's Yellow Rose" at 2325 S. 13th Street be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Police Department objection to application, as set forth in the police report provided to the applicant accompanying the notice of the hearing date for the Utilities and Licenses Committee meeting.

The health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood will be impaired by the granting of an alcohol beverage license for this location.

On Friday, October 12, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr

cc: Milwaukee Police Department, Administration-Licenses

> License Division City Attorney

File



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

October 12, 2001

Mr. James M. Pokey 1121 N. Waverly Place Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Mr. Pokey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 2, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for "Pokey's Hideaway" at 2836 S. 13th Street be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which the applicant is seeking a license.

On Friday, October 12, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

RDL:crr

cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File